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Benthic Assessment Proposals

SUMMARY:
A RFQ was put out for benthic assessment with five consulting companies responded. After staff
reviewed the qualifications, it was determined that Pennington and Associates, Inc. was the most
qualified. A bid of $8,112.00 was obtained from Pennington and Associates, Inc., for a one time
benthic macroinvertebrate assessment of seven stream locations throughout the City Limits. Staff
recommends the approval of the bid.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:
110-41680-290 Stormwater Contractual Services

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
Approve bid from Pennington and Associates, Inc.
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